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Rob Hicks <sfork2@yahoo.com> Thu, Nov 29, 2018 at 6:38 AM
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To,

Jim Ruby

We are sending this e mail to let you know that a postponement of a Public Hearing regarding Wilson Brother's Bentonite
mine permit is acceptable to us. Please keep us advised of any further developments.

Thank You,

Rob and Diane Hicks

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ik=ecdfe91bcb&view=pt&search=all&permthid=thread-f%3A1618475741266443821%7Cmsg-f%3A16184757412664... 1/1



